
Parents and skaters at Anaheim Ice and Lakewood Glacial Garden may have noticed a 
few spiffy looking coaches lately.  What is the reason for this phenomenon?  Glacier 
Falls FSC wanted to do something special for our club coaches that prepared and took 
club skaters to either SWP Regionals or USFS Collegiate Championships, we decided to 
start a tradition of Team Jackets for our coaches.  Below, Lia and Terri model their new 
jackets! 
 
 


